Beep River Roard of Hire Conunigsinners

57 Union Street ® Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 6, 2015
The October 5, 2015 meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 7:00 P.M.
with Spitzschuh, Lee, Bowden, and Budney. Lanouette was absent.

The minutes of the Sept. 14, 2015 were accepted as written. Moved by Lee, 2" Budney.
Unan.

The Financial Statements were reviewed.
All bills were normal.

The Chief reported the data base was down and could not provide the numbers of cals for
last month.

The Car Show went well.

Hose and Ladder testing will be on Nov. 6™,

There was no Deputy’s report.

The Fire Marshal will give any report at the end of this meeting.

There was no Engineer’s report,

There was no Chairman’s report.

Under Old Business, Bowden reported he had not received any more information on
Worker’s Comp. He hopes to have the information at the next meeting.

Spitzschuh has not received any quotes on snow plowing. Lee spoke to one contractor,

but didn’t seem to be a good fit for both stations.

This meeting went into Executive session at 7:15 PM, to interview applicants for the Fire
Marshal position.

The Commission reconvened to their regular meeting at 8:18 PM.

The Fire Marshal submitted his cell phone bill.
Activity Report was not available due to the data base being down.




He spoke to the owner of Riverwind B&B, and they will be talking to their Attorney
soon to decide how to fix the problem the Acting Fire Marshal found.

At this time, the Commission excused the Fire Marshal, to further discuss the Applicants.
Tt was mentioned that only one of the applications contained all the information the
Commission requested.

The Commission will reschedule the 10/12/15 meeting, and meet on Thursday 10/8/15, at
5:30 to finalize their decision on a permanent Fire Marshal.

There was no Other Business.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35. Moved by Budney, 2"’ Lee. Unan.

Moved by Lee, 2™ Bowden. Unan.

Respectfully Submitted,
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